
LONDON BOROUGH OF LAMBETH  

TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT ACT 2004 

PROPOSAL TO INCREASE PENALTY CHARGES FOR PARKING CONTRAVENTIONS 

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The London Borough of Lambeth proposes to amend the Penalty 

Charge Banding relating to the enforcement of parking Penalty Charge Notices in the London Borough 

of Lambeth and implement a uniform Band A tariff across the borough. This does not include Bus 

Lanes and Moving Traffic Contraventions which are already set at Band A tariff across the whole of 

London. 

 

2. The change would help increase the deterrent effect for inconsiderate parking behaviours and assist 

the Council in better managing the flow of traffic, reduce congestion and help improve road safety in 

Lambeth.  

 

3. The proposed new charges only affect the parts of Lambeth that are currently Band B. other parts of 

Lambeth that are already Band A will remain Band A, hence implementing a single tariff across the 

whole of Lambeth.  

 

4. Implementation of the PCN Band A would lead to the following charges: 

 

Penalty Charges Notices for parking contraventions for all roads within the current Band B roads in 

London Borough of Lambeth would be increased from Band B to Band A – Higher rate £130 reduced 

to £65 if paid within the 14-day discount period starting from the date the PCN was issued or the 

lower rate of £80 reduced to £40 if paid with the 14-day discount period starting from the date the 

Penalty Charge Notice was issued.  

 

Please note: 

 

The current Band B rates are at £110 reduced to £55 if paid with the 14-day discount period and 

£60 at the lower rate reduced to £30 if paid within the 14-day discount period.  

 

Higher level penalties apply to parking contraventions which are considered more severe, such as 

parking on yellow lines or disabled bays. Lower-level penalties normally apply where parking is 

authorised by the regulations are contravened, such as overstaying on a pay and display parking 

space.  

 

5. Any person wishing to participate in the consultation on the proposed change in Banding and increase 

in penalty charges can use this link www.lambeth.gov.uk/pcnbanding or visit a Lambeth library for a 

copy of the survey between the 2nd of September and 13th of October 2024 

Dated:  30th August 2024 

Jonathan Pook 

Assistant Director: Parking, Network Management and Fleet   

Lambeth Civic Centre  

6 Brixton Hill  

London  

SW2 1EG 

http://www.lambeth.gov.uk/pcnbanding

